
SATISFACTORY ACADEMIC PROGRESS 
POLICY 

St. Augustine College’s Policy for Satisfactory Academic Progress is aimed at promoting the pursuit of 
high academic achievement. The College's educational philosophy abides by the principle that "a 
student’s performance will rise to match his/her educator’s expectations." 

The College policy does not imply that individual learning differences be ignored, or forced into a system 
of arbitrary inflexibility. The institution is devoted to the fostering of educational achievement within a 
framework of realistic parameters and availability of resources. The parameters, which define policy 
standards, represent the minimal compliance requirements for academic and financial aid standing. 
Students must comply with the policy in order to maintain eligibility for participating in the financial aid 
programs. The "Satisfactory Academic Progress Policy" is based on students’ compliance with the 
policy's standards. Students' academic standing and progress will be reviewed at the end of every term. 
Students who have questions about academic status and/or satisfactory progress must consult with their 
Academic Advisors. 

The Registrar’s office, on the basis of reports received from the Academic and Student Affairs 
Department, issues Mid-term reports, which are used by advisors to monitor student performance. 

 


